
 
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BRUSH HOG BIDS 

01/14/2022 & 01/21/2022 
 
 

The City of Grove is seeking hourly rate bids to brush hog code violation properties located 
within the city limits and identified by the code enforcement officer.   
 
Bidders must provide own brush hog equipment, and proof of a minimum $100,000 General 
Liability Insurance. All bids shall be sealed and marked “Brush Hog  Bids”, and must be received 
in the office of the City Clerk no later than 9:00 A.M. on February 7, 2022. Mail or hand deliver 
to City of Grove – 104 West Third Street – Grove, OK 74344 - Attention City Clerk. Additional 
information may be obtained by contacting Calvin Igney or William Richardson, Code 
Enforcement Officers at 918-786-6107. The City of Grove reserves the right to reject any and all 
bids. 
 
 
Ivonne Buzzard 
City Clerk 
 
 

**PLEASE RUN TWO (2) TIMES** AS A LEGAL NOTICE 
ON FRIDAY, JANUARY 14, 2022 & FRIDAY, JANUARY 21, 2022 

 


